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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mondays: 7:00pm - Euchre 
Wednesdays: 9:30am - Low Impact Exercise 
Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 
 

• April 26th - Seniors Luncheon 
• May 3rd - Yard Clean Up Day 
• May 3-5 - Yard Sale Drop Off Days 
• May 6th - Annual Yard & Plant Sale 
• May 14th - Mother’s Day Lunch 
• August 12th - Golf Tournament 

 
MONTHLY SENIORS LUNCHEON 
April 26 - Featuring musical entertainment 
by Kathy and Dave Beskau. 

ANNUAL YARD SALE 
Our Plant and Yard Sale will be held May 
6th from 7:00am 1:00pm. Donations can be 
dropped off at RCRC on May 3rd, May 4th or 
May 5th between 9:00am to 3:00pm and 
again between 6:00pm and 8:00pm. We will 
need volunteers the day of at 1:00pm to help 
clean, pack up and deliver what is left 
over.  Also if you can take a shift on any of 
the drop off days call Muriel 613-735-0224. 

GRASS CUTTING VOLUNTEER 
We are looking for a volunteer to look after 
cutting the grass at RCRC this summer. You 
would need your own equipment, but would 
be reimbursed for gas. Great idea for any 
students looking for volunteer hours. Call 
Josh 613-585-6770. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
YARD CLEAN UP 
Anyone interested in volunteering some time 
to help clean up the yard would be greatly 
appreciated. Our clean up day will be 
Wednesday, May 3rd, at 6:00pm. If able, 
please bring shovels, rakes and 
wheelbarrows. Many hands make light work. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BASKET AUCTION 
We will once again be running our 
basket auction this fall. So keep your eyes 
open for sales over the spring and summer to 
get some good deals for basket items to 
donate for a basket. Thank you. 
 
CLEANING CONRACTOR WANTED 
We are looking for a Cleaning Contractor. 
Duties and details can be obtained by 
contacting Dawnalda at 613-639-4232. 
 
Until a contractor is hired, we need help 
cleaning the hall on Mondays. Anyone with 
a few free hours to help out please call 
Muriel 613-735-0224 or Dawnalda at 613 
613-639-4232. 
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BAKING HELP 
Anyone interested in occasionally helping 
out by donating some baking (muffins or 
cookies) for luncheons or seniors dinners 
please call Muriel at 613-735-0224. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TRAINING & LEARNING CENTRE 
OPEN HOUSE – APRIL 28  
The Training & Learning Centre of Renfrew 
County, located in Eganville has currently 
moved across the street to a new location. 
227 Bridge Street, Eganville. We are hosting 
an Open House event on April 28th for the 
public, from 1:00 to 4:00pm. Please join us 
for a tour, meet and greet, and enjoy some 
snacks and beverages. All are welcome. 
 
The Training & Learning Centre is a non-
profit organization funded by the Ministry of 
Advanced Education & Skills Development. 
We provide adults with the opportunity to 
build their essential skills to prepare for 
work, training, education and life. We do 
this by offering free educational upgrading. 
Classes are available in Eganville, Barry's 
Bay and Pikwakanagan. Please call us for 
more information at 613-628-1720 or visit 
www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca. 
 
 

GRANT RECEIVED 
The RCRC was successful in obtaining a 
$600 grant from the Pembroke Petawawa 
District Community Foundation in honour 
of Canada’s 150th Birthday, in partnership 
with Community Foundations of Canada. 
We are very grateful for this money. For 
more information about the Foundation 
please visit www.givingthatgrows.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADVERTISING 
If you are interested in advertising your 
business, an event, a yard sale or a personal 
ad in this newsletter please contact Kallie 
Doering at 613-735-1773 or visit our 
website for information on 
rates www.rankincentre.ca. Revenue from 
advertising helps pay for the cost of printing. 
 
BAR WORKERS 
There are many rentals taking place over the 
summer months that require bar service. If 
you are SmartServe certified and would like 
to volunteer your time bartending please 
contact Kevin or  Val Champ at 613-732-
8515 or send an email 
to rcrcbartending@gmail.com. 
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